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MEMORANDUM  
 
TO:  School District Superintendents 
 
FROM: Pam Stewart 
   
DATE: September 26, 2014 
 
SUBJECT: Florida College System informational postcard 
 
 
Very soon your principals will be receiving a valuable resource for your high school seniors 
from the Chancellor of the Division of Florida Colleges, Dr. Randy Hanna. We want every 
senior to be aware of the opportunities that await them after graduation and, for most graduates, 
the Florida College System will be the option of choice. Chancellor Hanna would like them to 
have information at their fingertips that makes the transition to college smooth and easy. He is 
sending boxes of postcards, which you can view at www.floridacollegesystem.com/postcard , to 
your principals for each high school senior. The postcards direct the students to the Florida 
College System website where a new webpage has been developed just for them to help with 
navigating the college admission and financial aid process. We hope you will encourage 
principals to not only give the postcards out to the students but also encourage every high school 
senior to get an early start on applying to college. 
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